Radie Station K O T § Tt s

DEMING, NEW MEXICO

August 26, 1955

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is to achonwledge your letter of August 23, 1954, regard-
ing your reception of Radio Station KOTS,

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your letter, And
may I apologize for the delay in answering your letter,

Are you related to Mr, Francis H, Nittler, 1335 Grant St, Apt,
22, Denver, Colorado? He also picked up this same feequency

test,
Coi:ially
Larry Chisholm,
Chief Engineer
ILC:bs

THE MOST LISTENED TO STATION IN SOUTHWEST NEW MEXICO




